
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0185

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 05/07/2021

Development:

Location :

Full demolition of existing two storey 463sq.m building to make way for future development, subject to future 

separate planning application.

Unit 19, Crag Avenue, Clondalkin Industrial Estate, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Friday 6 August 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1 All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for Water 

Infrastructure 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul 

2.1  All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for 

WasteWater Infrastructure 




